
4/27/23 – HIPAA Fact – In recent years, several potential HIPAA violations have occurred through 
employee’s use of social media. One such case involved employees using Facebook and texting to 
update their coworkers on their client’s condition. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call 
the office at 570-385-2818.  

 


